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November 20, 2015 
 
 
The Honorable Commissioners Ackerman, Bloom and Savage 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
Attention:  Joan Grindeland, Tariff Coordinator 
201 High St. SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3612 
 
 
RE: Advice No. OR15-05A 
 for United Telephone Company of the Northwest 
 
 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
Pursuant to United Telephone’s Price Plan under ORS 759.255, United Telephone 
Company of the Northwest d/b/a CenturyLink is withdrawing the filing associated with 
Advice No. OR15-05A filed on November 18, 2015 with a proposed effective date of 
December 18, 2015. 
 
Please contact me should you have questions regarding this filing. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mark Brinton 
Manager Regulatory Operations 
Office: (303) 992-5832 
e-mail:  Mark.Brinton@CenturyLink.com 
 


